
 

 

Consultation undertaken with persons affected by the Maraekakaho Quarry Project:  
 

Iwi Authorities 

    

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

   

 
 

 
 

 
 

  

   

Treaty Authorities 
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Adjacent Landowners and Occupiers  

Hawkes Bay Regional Council  Adjacent landowners were identified using EPA guidance for the purpose of 
the Covid 19 Recovery (Fast Track Consenting) Act 2020.  

A consultation letter was sent to owners and occupiers of identified adjacent 
land on 13 July 2023, including information on the Project, an invitation to 
provide feedback on the project, and a request to provide details of both 
occupiers and owners to allow the EPA to seek comments during the consent 
processing. 

To ensure both landowners and occupiers were consulted, two letters were 
posted to the landowners, with one addressed to potential occupiers with a 
request for this to be passed on if applicable.  

Some feedback on the application was provided in response to the 
consultation letter, and this was considered and addressed in the development 
of the Project. 

Adjacent landowners and occupiers were invited to comment on the 
application processed under the Covid 19 Recovery (Fast Track Consenting) 
Act 2021. A number of comments were received. The Trust has carefully 
considered all of those comments (and those of TToH), and in response, the 
Trust made some amendments to the Project to reduce its scale and 
consequently, the scale of any potential adverse effects.  

 

The Crown  
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Hawkes Bay Hunt Inc 

Relevant local authorities 

Hawkes Bay Regional Council  Consultation was undertaken with HBRC as follows:  

• A copy of the referral application under the FTCA was provided to 
Malcolm Miller, Manager Consents at HBRC on 26 June 2023.  

• Malcolm Miller and Gavin Ide, the Principal Advisor for Strategic 
Planning, were engaged via email.  

• HBRC provided the comments that it made to MfE in relation to the 
Referral Application to the Trust and offered to provide further 
consent-related advice before the application was submitted.  

• The Trust sought feedback from HBRC in relation to stormwater 
consenting requirements.  No response was provided. 

• HBRC lodged some comments on the FTCA application which have 
been carefully considered and addressed by the Trust.  

Hastings District Council Consultation was undertaken with HDC as follows:  

• A copy of the referral application under the FTCA was provided to 
Caleb Sutton, Manager Environmental Consents at HDC on 26 June 
2023.  

• HDC provided the comments that it made to MfE in relation to the 
Referral Application to the Trust.  

• HDC lodged some comments on the FTCA application which have 
been carefully considered and addressed by the Trust.  

 




